
Safety Tip for 
Labor Day Weekend 2025 

 
 

AFRH Safety Office reminds you that “every year about 1/3 of 
all motor vehicle traffic deaths involve one or more drunk 
drivers or motorcycle operators”.  

Although it is illegal in all 50 States, the District of Columbia and Puerto Rico to 
drive drunk (having a blood alcohol concentration of .08 or higher), far too many 
people across the nation get behind the wheel after consuming too much 
alcohol.   

Through Labor Day weekend local police will be out in force as part of the annual 
nationwide “Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over” crackdown on drunk driving.   

 

SAFETY TIPS FOR DRIVERS 

Here are some simple tips to help motorists and passengers keep safe this Labor 
Day holiday period and the remainder of the year.  

• Plan a safe way home before you start festivities 
• Before drinking, designate a sober driver 
• If you’re drunk, use a taxi, call a sober friend or family member, or use public 

transportation 
• Use your community’s sober ride program Yellow Cab - The Gulf Coast's 

Premier Taxi 228-678-9074 or D.C V.I.P Cab 202-269-9000 
• If you see a drunk  driver on the road, contact your local law enforcement 

immediately 
• If you know someone who is about to drive or 

ride while drunk, be a friend and take their keys 
and help them make other arrangements to get 
to where they are going safely.  
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